
COMMUNITY FORUM TO DISCUSS LIGHTING IN THE 
INCLINE VILLAGE/CRYSTAL BAY AREA 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE 
INCLINE VILLAGE/CRYSTAL BAY CITIZEN ADVISORY BOARD 

 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2009 

6:30 p.m. 
Incline Village General Improvement District Meeting Room 

893 Southwood Blvd., Incline Village, Nevada 
 

 

Dave Zeigler, an Incline Village resident and member of the Incline Village/Crystal Bay Citizen 
Advisory Board (CAB), is sponsoring a Community Forum to discuss residential and commercial 
lighting in the Incline Village/Crystal Bay areas.  All interested residents, property owners, citizens and 
members of the Incline Village/Crystal Bay CAB are invited to attend. 

The forum will focus on the economic advantages of lighting choices and potential changes to lighting 
regulations.  Multiple presenters from NV Energy, lighting professionals, a local engineer, and the 
North Lake Tahoe Bonanza will speak.  There will be a question and answer period following the 
presentation.  Some of the topics that may be covered in the presentation include:  LED street 
lighting, lighting issues for the Lake Tahoe basin, scenic thresholds, environmental improvements with 
innovation, the Dark Sky concept, some points on the economy of lighting choices and heat/lighting 
differences of the various sources, and an overview of ordinances from other mountain communities 
explored by the Lake Tahoe Nuisance Working Group and the proposed draft Nuisance Ordinance, 
including a single point of contact for reporting County Code complaints. 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  Any time limits for public comment will be set at the beginning of the forum. 

 

 

 

 

 
This Public Notice is being posted in the event there is a quorum of Incline Village/Crystal Bay CAB 
members present.  No action will be taken by the CAB on any matter during this Community Forum. 
Facilities in which this forum is being held are accessible to the disabled.  Persons with disabilities who require special 
accommodations or assistance (e.g. sign language, interpreters, or assisted listening devices) at the forum should notify 
Washoe County Community Development, at 328-3600, 24 hours prior to the forum. 
 
PURSUANT TO NRS 241.020, THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN POSTED AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS:  Incline Village 
Post Office, 770 Mays Blvd., Suite 1; Incline Village GID Offices, 893 Southwood Blvd.; Incline Village Public Library, 845 
Alder Avenue, Incline Village; Crystal Bay Post Office, 26 Highway 28, Crystal Bay; and the Washoe County Administration 
Building, 1001 E. Ninth St., Reno, Nevada. 
 
CAB Agendas and Notices of Possible Quorum can be accessed at www.washoecounty.us/cab, then choosing CAB 
Agendas, Minutes, Applications, Maps and Rosters. 


